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COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION

“Creating Community Through People, Parks and Programs”
Russ Guiney, Director

June 16, 2009 Sent via email: newhallranch@dfg.ca.gov

Mr. Dennis Bedford

California Department of Fish and Game
Newhall Ranch EIS/ EIR Project Comments
4949 Viewridge Avenue

San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Mr. Bedford:

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE
NEWHALL RANCH RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AND DEVELOPMENT (RMDP)
AND THE SPINEFLOWER CONSERVATION PLAN (SCP)

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT/ ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT
(EIS/ EIR)

The Draft EIR/ EIS for the Newhall Ranch Resource Management and Development
and Spineflower Conservation Plan has been reviewed for potential impact on the
facilities of this Department. We have determined that the proposed project will not
affect facilities under the jurisdiction of this Department.

Thank you for including this Department in the review of this process. If we may be of
further assistance, please contact me at (213) 351-5127 or jyom@parks.lacounty.gov.

Sincerely,
Julie Yom

Park Planner

c: Parks and Recreation (N. E. Garcia, L. Hensley, J. Rupert)
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (A. Allen)
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Responses to Comments

013. Letter from County of Los Angeles, Department of Parks and Recreation,
dated June 16, 2009

Response 1

The comment states that the proposed Project would not result in impacts to facilities under the
jurisdiction of the Los Angeles County Department of Parks and Recreation. The comment does not
address the analysis or the content of the Draft EISEIR; therefore, no additional response is provided.
However, the comment will be included as part of the record and made available to the decision makers
prior to afinal decision on the proposed Project.
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